Department of Computer Sciences
South Campus Anantnag- 192101
NAAC Accredited Grade A"

Notice

It is notified for the information of MCA-4" Semester students Batch 2022, that
internal examination of their Project Work will be held on June 27, 2024 in the
department of Computer Sciences, South Campus. The Students are hereby informed that

their project work will be accessed through PPT Presentation and Demonstration of
Project Code.

Further, for any information or query examines should feel free to contact the
undersigned or the concerned supervisor.

No.F(Int.Exam-MCA-4" Sem)SC/KU
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